
Sex/Gender/Gender Identity/Sexual Orientation 

The California State University and the Office of Financial Aid and 
Scholarships do not discriminate on the basis of sex, gender, gender 
identity or sexual orientation in its programs and activities, including 
awarding and servicing of financial aid. Federal and state laws, including 
Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, prohibit such 
discrimination. Each CSU campus’ Title IX Coordinator has been designated 
to coordinate the efforts to comply with all applicable federal and state 
laws prohibiting discrimination on these bases. Inquiries concerning 
compliance may be presented to this person.  

Information on Nondiscrimination Policy above may also be viewed on the Cal 
State website.

http://www.calstate.edu/eo/eo-1095.html
http://www.calstate.edu/eo/eo-1095.html

